
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 16, 2020 
 

Subject: Calling 911 amid Coronavirus Pandemic 
 

Contact: Yehuda Beer, Administrator 732-364-5151 

                 

 
 

CALLING 911 AMID CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC 
 

In light of the recent Coronavirus Pandemic, the Lakewood Fire Department asks 

that if you should have the need for a response to please inform the 911 Dispatcher 

if you or anyone you are in care of is feeling ill. In order for us to remain at optimal 

performance we need to ensure the equal safety of our Firefighters. Please keep any 

crowds away from Firefighters and Fire Apparatus during emergencies.  Thank you 

for your anticipated cooperation.   

 

We are here to serve you in your time of need! 


